
From: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
To: Musallam, Sandra C
Cc: Schenkel, Beth V; Engineer, OCD, EMNRD; McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: surface commingling application PLC-783
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 10:19:41 AM

Ms. Musallam,
 
The Division is now placing the application designated as surface commingling application PLC-783
which has action ID #36068 on hold until either Oxy or the Division wishes to bring it back under
review.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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